
 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Budget Giving Report is a weekly 
snapshot of undesignated offering 
compared to the weekly budget need. Its 
purpose is to show how close our 
offering is to our budget need. Thank 
you for your generous gifts to OGBC." 

 

 

Baptist Church 

April 14, 2024 

 

  
  
  
   

The Clark Family 
 

Thomas, Bennett & Nick, 
Callie, Addie & Grace 

  

14 – Emma Bailey 

 

 
 

 

Canton  
Baptist Church 

 

 

 

Church Safety 
Team 

4/14/24 
Ken Oakley 

 

4/21/24 
PeeWee Roberts 

 

Visitors, please scan 
this QR code and fill out 
a short form so we can 
get to know you better. 

Sanctify Christ as Lord in your hearts, 
always being ready to make a defense 
to everyone who asks you to give an 
account for the hope that is in you, 
but with gentleness and respect     

 1 Peter 3:15 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor 
pastornrclark@gmail.com/812-489-3628 



 

 Oak Grove's day at The Way will be Monday, April 
15th. Feel free to come by and help feed students 
at 2:30 p.m. 
 

 The semi-annual meeting of the Little River 
Baptist Association will take place Monday, April 
15th at 7 p.m. at Crossroads Fellowship. 
 

 Young Oaks will meet Wednesday, April 17th at 
6:30pm. The rotation will be Missions. Adults Bible 
Study will also be available. 
 

 LRBA golf scramble at Boots Randolph Golf Course 
on May 25th. Shotgun start at 8 a.m. $40/person or 
$160/team (includes green fees, cart, and lunch). 
To sign up, please call the Baptist Center (270) 
522-7066 or email lrbasec@bellsouth.net. 

 
 "Pastor Pals." Look for a weekly worksheet to help 

guide children (and kids at heart) through the 
sermon. Kids with completed worksheets get their 
choice of a small prize at the end of morning 
worship. 
 

Call to Worship         Lord I Lift Your Name on High 
Missionary Moments       
Announcements                              Pastor Nick Clark 
Hymn                     We’re Marching to Zion          524 
Hymn                 I Know Whom I Have Believed     337 
Offertory                                                     Deacons  
Children’s Message                                    Gail Oliver 
Special                                                             Choir 
Sermon                  “Building Obedience” 
Passage                       1 Peter 3:15         Pastor Clark 
Invitation           The Savior is Waiting                  321 
Benediction               The Bond of Love                  384 

5:30pm Choir Practice 
6:00pm Business Meeting 

 
Hymn           What a Friend We have in Jesus        182 
Hymn                 The Old Rugged Cross                 141 

 

a. Form a new adult Sunday School 
class 

b. Everyone has at least one gospel 
conversation a month 

c. Work toward giving 10% to the 
budget 

d. Take the next step in mission 
participation 

9:00 am Sunday School 
10:00 am Morning Worship 

Staff 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor   
Amber Bailey, Music Director                            
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director                                                     
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Director 
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist   
Dorothy Dannelly, Bulletins  

Deacons     
 

Scott Ellis             270-881-2716 
Donnie McCraw  270-350-0860 
Joe Oakley            270-350-8151 
Ken Oakley          270-350-6826                               
Hugh Roberts      270-350-2045 
Dan Sheehan       270-350-1813 


